
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

August 17
th

 & 18
th

, 2019 

 
  

*********************************** 

 

The 2019 S.V.D. Youth Day will be held on Saturday, September 28
th
 at Holy Ghost Catholic 

Church in Opelousas, LA.  This is a vocation fun day for all Altar Servers.  Any Altar servers 

wishing to attend should contact the church office, Mr. Dan Foster or Holy Ghost Church for 

more information before Friday August 23
rd

.  The phone number for Holy Ghost Church can be 

found in today’s bulletin. 
*********************************** 

 

Our Church Community is in need of a Volunteer Safe Environment Coordinator and DRE for 

6
th 

-11
th
 Grade.  Please contact the church office or pastor. 

  
*********************************** 

 

CONCERNING OUR 2019 ANNUAL CHURCH FAIR: 

 The tickets for the Fish, Red Beans & Rice w/ Fired Chicken, Bar-B-Q Dinners as well as 

the Raffle Tickets are in the process of being printed.   

 On the weekend of August 24
th
 & 25

th
 the Fish Dinner Tickets will go on sale after each 

mass. The ticket cost is $9.   

 The Fair Commitment Packets consisting of 2 Bar-B-Q Dinner tickets ($9 each) and 1 

Raffle Book consisting of (20) $1 Raffle Tickets will be available by August 31
st
.  The 

total cost of the Fair Packet is $38. 

 In today’s bulletin, there is an insert which offers 3 options for returning your fair 

commitment donations.   Please review this insert and choose the option that best fits 

your schedule. 

 We will begin announcing upcoming fair meeting beginning this week. 

  

*********************************** 

The St. Joseph Fund Raising Committee is sponsoring a Western Dance, to help defray 

expenses for our annual fair. This event will be held on Saturday, September 21
st
 in the Bishop 

Perry Learning Center from 9pm – until.  Tickets are $10.  The theme is “Western” and the 

event is a BYOB affair.   Host a table for family and friends by contacting Mona Darby for 

additional information. 

 

*********************************** 
This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


